
Appendix 1 to the ese Minutes of January 11, 2012

Report to Civil Service Council
Range Committee Meeting
Wednesday, December 7, 2011, 1:00 p.m.

The following committee members were present: Pat Brumleve, Elizabeth Cheek, Diane Frew,
Shari Garnett, Tina Gerecke, Vicki Nelson, Mary Nippe, Jason Phillips, Anthony Travelstead and
Karen Waldron.

Tina Gerecke, Chair, convened the meeting at 1:10 p.m.

We reviewed the "Salary Increase Plan for Fiscal Year 2012" as submitted to the Board of
Trustees for their meeting on Thursday, December 8, 2012. After discussion, the members
agreed to proceed with preparation of our letter to the Chancellor pertaining to our
recommendation for the sam.e salary increases for all range employees on the SIU campus.
However, before the letter could be drafted I heard that the Chancellor had already dictated
the equal distribution of this 1% raise to include the Range and AlP staff employees.

Respectfully submitted,
Tina J. Gerecke




